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October 12, 2021 
 
 
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to inform you that we will be 
holding two community meetings titled “Protecting the Future of our Village 
Water System”.  The purpose of the meetings will be to go over the 
current state of the Village’s infrastructure as it relates to water distribution 
and the entire waterworks system and the importance of keeping our 
water safe and protected.  Meeting dates are Thursday, October 14 at 
6:30 PM and Saturday, October 16 at 11:00 AM.  Meetings will be held at 
the Estelle Sieb Community Center, 7774 W. Irving Park Road. Please try 
to attend one of these informative meetings. 
 
Thank you and have a nice evening. 


